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LANDON ENJOYING 

LUNCH FROM 

SECOND HARVEST

L
andon is counting 
the days until he 
gets to play for the 

Jacksonville Jaguars. 

2  Feeding Hope®

You’re Protecting 
Kids from  
Summer Hunger

Monthly donors like Susan Woods aren't just 
kindhearted, they're also practical. Autopay is 
easiest for her and it reduces Second Harvest's 
overhead, which means more resources for feeding  
hungry people.

A retired teacher from Camden, Susan wants 
to maximize her donated dollars to help 
Tennesseans become healthier - especially children. 
"Every teacher has had students with difficult 
circumstances at home," she said. "We may not be 
able to change everything, but we can help with 
food insecurity."

"Making my automatic donations monthly keeps 
me from forgetting and gives Second Harvest 
income they can depend on," Susan said. "Even a 
small monthly donation adds up to a nice amount 
by the end of the year."

Low Effort, Big Impact
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students to deliver 
food boxes to people 
in quarantine. Within 
an hour, a student had 
left a food box outside 
the family’s home. The 
mom emailed me the 
next day to share her 
overwhelming gratitude.

This story wouldn’t be 
possible without your 
generous and continued 
support. These are 
challenging times, and 
you’re providing the help 
and hope our neighbors 
are counting on.

All my best,

Nancy Keil
President & CEO

Dear Friend,

W
ith summer on 
our doorstep, 
we turn our 

focus to the children in 
our communities.

Kids are especially 
vulnerable to hunger 
during the summer 
months when they 
lose access to free and 
reduced-price school 
meals. Families whose 
budgets have already 
been stretched to the 
breaking point must 
suddenly provide 10 
extra meals per child 
every week. 

On the following 
pages, you’ll read 
heartfelt words of thanks 
from some grateful 
grandparents who are 
able to make ends meet 
during these difficult 
days because of you. 

It’s only because of your 
generosity that Second 
Harvest Food Bank of 
Middle Tennessee can 
meet the increased need 
as people struggle to put 
food on the table in the 
aftermath of COVID-19. 

I vividly remember a call 
I received from a worried 
mom last April when both 
she and her husband had 
lost hours at work. They 
had finally realized that 
they needed help to feed 
their family. I could hear 
the embarrassment in the 
mother’s voice, but that 
embarrassment turned to 
relief when I told her she 
would have dinner for her 
family that night.

At that time, Second 
Harvest was partnering 
with Vanderbilt medical 

He’s only 8 now, but 
he already understands 
that good nutrition is an 
important part of making 
his dream come true. 

A Hunger  
Free Summer 
for Landon!

Find past issues of our newsletter and our current donor 
acknowledgment page online at secondharvestmidtn.org/news-room
 
Your suggestions and comments for Table Topics are always 
appreciated! Please send an email to news@secondharvestmidtn.org
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Please join Susan as a Second Helpings monthly 

donor at secondharvestmidtn.org/monthly. 
Or upgrade your monthly donation today by 

contacting Jennifer Jackson at 615-627-1583 or 
Jennifer.Jackson@secondharvestmidtn.org.

“When I get big, I am 
going to play football,” he 
says. “I am going to eat 
good food so I can get 
good and strong!”

But nutritious food is 
often out of reach for 
low-income families like 
his, especially during the 
summer months. 

With no access to free 
and reduced-price school 
meals, parents who were 
already struggling to put 
food on the table have 
to stretch their limited 
resources even further.

Thanks to support from 
friends like you, Landon 
and other children in  
his neighborhood can 
count on receiving healthy 
meals from the West 
Nashville Dream Center 
through our Summer Food 
Service Program. 

The Dream Center is one 
of the many partners we’ll 
work with throughout 
Middle and West 
Tennessee this summer to 
bridge the gap for children 
like Landon who are at risk 
of hunger.

“Some days I come here, 
and I eat my food so fast,” 
he says. “Those days I must 
be really hungry.”

This will be a long, hard 
summer for families who 
are struggling to afford 
food, including many  
who are still recovering 
from the economic effects 
of the pandemic.

Ongoing support from 
caring donors is an 
important investment in 
the health and futures of 
young lives with so much 
potential. Thank you for 
making the difference 
between hunger and health 
for kids like Landon today 
and all summer long.

Some days I 

come here, and 

I eat my food so 

fast. Those days 

I must be really 

hungry.
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Rising to the Challenge

Second Harvest continues to monitor health 
officials’ recommendations for indoor 
gatherings and social distancing to ensure 
the safety of our volunteers and staff. These 
changes have not stopped our dedicated 
community of volunteers from giving back, like 
this group from Bethel University's College of 
Professional Studies during a cold food sorting 
shift at our Ray Smith Family Distribution 
Center in Camden.

With many school buildings closed during 
the pandemic, Second Harvest and Metro 
Nashville partnered with local church 
organizations to prepare and distribute 1,600 
bagged lunches weekly to children in low-
income neighborhoods. With the leadership 
of church Deacon Phillip Minter, Bass Street 
Missionary Baptist Church increased their meal 
distributions from 30 children a day to 200 for 
the program’s duration.

The past year has brought unprecedented change and challenges for the families we serve. It was 
also a year full of determination and innovation as our community found new ways to keep giving. 
In the 12-month period from March 2020 to February 2021, we experienced:  

36% 48% 230k 47%

Partnerships allowed us 
all to accomplish more 
together. In Coffee County, 
the Manchester Police and 
Fire Departments worked 
with the First Baptist Church 
and local school districts to 
distribute 27,000 pounds 
of food to more than 800 
people at this no-contact 
Mobile Pantry.

No-contact, drive-thru food 
distributions continue to be a 
safe way for Second Harvest 
and our network of Partner 
Agencies to distribute large 
amounts of food into the 
community. During this 
distribution at Monterey High 
School in Putnam County, 
volunteers loaded boxes 
directly into clients' vehicles, 
distributing more than 17,000 
pounds of food in one day. 

Many Second Harvest Partner 
Agencies had to change their 
distribution models to ensure 
the safety of clients and staff 
members. The daily hot meal 
at Samaritan Center in North 
Nashville switched from  
in-person to takeout. Here a 
staff member is setting out a 
meal of grilled fish, mashed 
potatoes, and mixed vegetables 
for clients to pick up.



Claudean’s Family is Thankful 
for You!
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Upon retiring from the U.S. Army, Danny 
Hazlewood became a social worker helping 
veterans experiencing homelessness gain access 
to medical treatment, housing, and food. "I often 
found that the food from these churches and 
community centers had come from Second 
Harvest," he said, "which led to my interest in 
supporting their work."

A Second Harvest donor for more than 15 years, 
Danny now donates directly from his IRA.

"When I turned 70 and a half, I then had to take 
a Required Minimum Distribution (RMD) from 
my IRA," he said. "I discovered that by directing 
my RMD to Second Harvest through a Qualified 
Charitable Distribution, I could help Second Harvest 
financially and reduce my taxable income. From my 
perspective, that is a win-win situation."

Retired Veteran Makes 
Use of Qualified 
Charitable Distributions

Reverse Parade  
MAY 26

Bag up your food donation 
and join us at Nashville’s 
Bicentennial Mall for our 
Reverse Parade! Drive 
through the parade route filled with magicians, animals, 
and your favorite professional sports team mascots. Then 
make your donation at the end. This is a family-friendly, 
socially distanced event in which participants stay in their 
cars. Most-needed items include peanut butter, canned 
chicken or tuna, canned fruit and vegetables, and soup. 

The Great Tennessee 
Air Show 
JUNE 5-6

This year’s air show at 
the Smyrna/Rutherford 
County Airport features 
the U.S. Air Force Thunderbirds and benefits Second 
Harvest. Organizers are offering a reduced-capacity 
event to ensure a high-quality guest experience 
with social distancing. When purchasing tickets 
at greattennesseeairshow.com, you can make a 
donation to Second Harvest!

L
ife changed 
dramatically for 
Lacey after a car 

accident left her disabled. 
And it changed for her 
mother Claudean, too, 
when she stepped in to care 
for her daughter and five 
grandchildren who range 
from 10 years old to just 3.

A retired health care 
worker, Claudean struggles 
to feed her family on her 
fixed income and the 
small amount of disability 
assistance Lacey receives.

Thankfully, your support 
helps stock the shelves 
of the Five Loaves Food 
Pantry in Crawford, where 
the family is able to receive 
nutritious food.

“We are living one 
day at a time. We have 
seven mouths to feed in 
the family on very little 
money,” Claudean says. 

“This food sure does help 
when it gets really tough.”

Claudean’s family is just 
one of many who are 
turning to their local food 
pantry. Five Loaves used to 
serve 170 families – since 
COVID-19, that number 
has more than doubled.

A bout with pneumonia 
was yet another setback 
for Claudean. After 
spending nearly a month  
in the hospital, she worries 
about the additional bills.

“When I got sick, I was so 
afraid it was COVID,” she 
says. “The doctors say it 

Without the 

food pantry ... 

we wouldn’t 

eat. Thank 

you for 

helping us!

Inspired by Danny? To learn more about the 

many ways you can give to Second Harvest, call 

Marian Eidson at 615-627-1564.

was pneumonia. Can you 
imagine being relieved you 
have pneumonia?” 

Your gifts are helping 
take hunger off the table 
at Claudean’s house, and 
she is so grateful. “We are 

so thankful for you doing 
this,” she says. “The food 
is so good and so helpful.

“Without the food pantry 
... we wouldn’t eat. Thank 
you for helping us!”

News Briefs

CLAUDEAN’S GRANDCHILDREN 

DURING A DRIVE-THRU FOOD 
DISTRIBUTION AT FIVE LOAVES FOOD 
PANTRY IN OVERTON COUNTY

Learn more about our continued response to this difficult situation at 
secondharvestmidtn.org/covid19response

The pandemic has caused many in 
our community to feel alone and 
isolated – including our neighbors 
facing hunger. To combat this, 
Second Harvest partnered with The 
Salvation Army Nashville to provide 
warm, comforting meals to those in 
need in Davidson and Rutherford 
Counties. A Light in the Dark Winter 
initiative distributed meals prepared 
by Second Harvest once a week at 
four Salvation Army locations. 

Second Harvest partnered 
with Amazon through their 
Community Delivery program 
to provide free home delivery 
of food boxes to households 
under quarantine or without 
transportation. Amazon’s drivers 
delivered more than 100,000 
meals to children, families, and 
seniors struggling with hunger 
amid the pandemic.



To learn more about getting 
involved, join our online community 

@ 2HarvestMidTN

Or visit us online at  
secondharvestmidtn.org

Second Harvest Food Bank of Middle Tennessee
The Martin Distribution Center
331 Great Circle Road
Nashville, TN 37228

secondharvestmidtn.org

M
ark’s grandsons 
are the light 
of his life. 

He retired early from 
trucking to care for them 
full-time six years ago. 

“I wasn’t old enough to 
retire, but you can’t raise 
kids on the road,” he says.

“It’s different being a 
single parent this late in 
life. I was looking forward 
to working more, saving 
for my retirement ... 
you’ve just got to stand up 
and do the best you can. 
It’s hard.”

Now the boys are 14 and 
11, and Mark struggles to 
afford the food his family 
needs. When free school 
meals are no longer 
available to them this 
summer, every day could 
be a hungry day.

He’s grateful to receive 
help from Second 
Harvest’s partner, 
Monterey Food Pantry 
in Putnam County. The 
food he receives helps 
him offset bills and other 
living expenses, which 
pile up.

“The food is great,” 
he says. “You go to 
the grocery and the 
prices can be so high – 
especially for vegetables 
and fruit,” Mark says. 
“This provides my 
grandsons with some 
variety. Food we wouldn’t 
be able to buy otherwise.”

Mark has heartfelt words 
of thanks to share with 
friends like you. He says, 
“Thank you very much 
for having kindness 
in your heart. I really 
appreciate it.”

Putnam County 
Grandfather 
Appreciates 
Your Kindness

MARK VISITING A MOBILE 
FOOD PANTRY IN MONTEREY



Second Harvest is so grateful for last quarter's extensive community support.  

Thanks to all of you for your volunteer hours, financial contributions,  
and donated food, goods, and services!

Thanks to our DONORS!

Thank you to 
these people and 
organizations for 
generous food drive 
donations

Miss Erin M. Armstrong

Sharon Barnes

Kara Birchfield
Elise Boling
Adison Brown
Susan L. Brown
Mr. Torrance L. Buntyn, Jr.

Tyler Carwell
Mr. Adam J. Ciesinski
Nannette Clark
Brian Corbett
Leslie Corn
Corey Crowder
David F. Daniels
Dana Donaldson
Miss Britney J. Donovan

Mr. Justin A. Ebach
Victoria Gonzalez
Samantha Grant

Ms. Courtney A. Gray
Mr. John Harrington

Rebecca Hernandez
Les Hutchinson

Dr. and Mrs. Phillip A. Karpos
Darlene Lewis
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas A. 

Lundborg
Tom Lundborg
Jamarious Martin

Diane Passarello
Mr. Frederick L. Pierson
Lindsay Polcer
Mr. James N. Rogers

Jane Saffles-Granville
Ms. Mana Shahgoli
Miss Tatum D. Sims

Stephen Spradlin
Bridget Stahl
Carole Starr
Jordan Tarquno
Mrs. Anne D. Taylor
Bev VanBenthuysen

Marques Vance
Kim Wade
Nick Walker

London Wheeler
Ellen White
Ms. Joycelyn T. White
Alive Hospice, Inc.
American Heart Association

Belmont University School of 
Pharmacy

Biomat USA, Inc
Biscuit Love (Restaurant and 

Truck)
Boy Scouts Troop 460
Boy Scouts Troop 621
Cairn Diagnostics
Casey's General Store
Catholic Women Organization 

of Middle Tennessee
Coach - Green Hills
Cottage Cove
Crossroads Missionary Baptist 

Church
Cub Scout #205
Cub Scout Pack 700
Cumulus Broadcasting, LLC
Dance Company
Davidson County Sheriff's 

Office
DaVita

Disciples Village
Diskin Cider
Dr. J. J. Wendel Plastic Surgery
EquipmentShare
FedEx Ground
Gaylor Electric
Gear Seven

Gordon & Rees
Greater Bethel Church
Growing Together Learning 

Center - Bright Horizons
Healthy Flavors, Inc.
Heritage Medical Associates
Holy Cross Episcopal Church
Hood Container Corporation
Johnson Crew
Kroger Barrel Donors
Land O'Lakes, Inc.
Lead Academy
Libscomb University ASCE
Mid-TN Supported Living, Inc.
Nelson's Green Briar Distillery
Nissan DND/Ingini
Novo Nordisk Kentuckiana
Oak Hill School

Occidental Chemical 
Corporation

October Films UK
One Swagg Entertainment
Our Saviour Lutheran Church
Parman Energy
Party Goods
Portland Pay it Forward
S&C Foods Inc.
Saint Thomas West

Scott's Chapel AME Church
Sevier Community Center
Sigma Alpha Iota - Phi Mu Alpha
Signcraft, Inc.
SOLID
Southern Valley Fruits & 

Vegetables, Inc.
Tennessee General Assembly
Tennessee Language Center
Tennessee Wildlife Federation
The Chemours Company FC, LLC
The Pasta Shoppe LLC
The Temple Congregation 

Ohabai Sholom
University School of Nashville
Vanderbilt University - 

Owen Graduate School of 
Management

Vanderbilt University 
Biomedical Graduate 
Programs

West Nashville Sports League
Westminster School for Young 

Children

Thank you to these 
organizations for 
generous food 
donations

ALDI 
Amazon 

American Paper & Twine Co. 
Associated Wholesale Grocers
Bargain Hunt 

Borden Dairy 
The Coca-Cola Company 
ConAgra Grocery Products, Inc.
Costco 
Country Delite Farms, LLC 
Creation Gardens 

DTL Transport, Inc 
Food Lion 
FreshPoint 
Frito-Lay 
General Mills 
Goo Goo Cluster 
Hunt Brothers Pizza 
IWC Food Service 
JBK Transportation 
Kellogg Company 
King Arthur Baking Co. 
Knotts Food Inc 
Kroger 

Martin Brower 
McCartney Produce 
Nash Produce LLC 
Nestlé USA 
Niagara Bottling 
Panera Bread 
Post Consumer Brands 
Prairie Farms 
Prime Trucking 
Publix 
Purity Dairies 
Ruler Foods 
Saputo Cheese USA Inc. 
Snyders-Lance 
Southern Source 

Sprouts 
Starbucks 
Sysco 

Tanimura & Antle 
Target 

Taylor Farms Tennessee, Inc.
The Fresh Market 
Thornton's 
TN Wildlife Federation 
Trader Joe's 
Tropicana 
Tyson Foods, Inc. 
Walmart
Western's Smokehouse 
Western Transport 

Wilk Farms



Second Harvest is so grateful for last quarter's extensive community support.  

Thanks to all of you for your volunteer hours, financial contributions,  
and donated food, goods, and services!

Thanks to our DONORS!

Thank you to these 
people who donated 
$500 or more

Ms. Leticia A. Acosta

Mr. Lee Adams
Mr. and Mrs. Clint B. Adams
Ms. Priscilla G. Adcock
Mr. and Mrs. David Alperson
Mr. Daniel Antonellis
Mr. and Mrs. John D. Arndt, Jr.
Ms. Angela Arthurs
Ms. Jessica Baker
Ms. Nikki Ballentine
Mr. Chris Barbour
Ms. Susan Cole and Mr. Brad 

Barnett

Ms. Joan Bass

Mr. Robert Batcheller and Ms. 
Melissa Palicka

Mr. Tim Bath

Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Bayham
Mrs. Allison T. Beasley
Mr. John L. Behr

Mr. and Mrs. Ray Bell
The Bentley Family
Mr. and Mrs. Herbert A. Berry
Mrs. Annie Laurie Berry

Ms. Kathy Bertram

Ms. Evelyn Biscan
Ms. Anne M. Blaufuss
Mr. and Mrs. John H. Booker
Mr. Hamilton Bowman
Ms. Brittany L. Boyer

Mr. Joseph Brackman
Mr. and Mrs. Robert H. Braswell
Mrs. Margaret Brock
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas J. Buida
Mr. and Mrs. Stewart J. 

Campbell, Jr.
Ms. Claire Campbell
Dr. and Mrs. William C. Cannon
Mr. Robert Cantwell
Mr. Brian E. Carden
Ms. Hannah C. Carpenter
Mr. Craig Castelein
Dave and Katherine Caswell
Mr. Joseph Cejka
Mr. David Chamberlin
Mrs. Janette Chapman
Ms. Corey Chatis

Mr. William T. Cheek, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Cheek
Mr. and Mrs. David H. Chestnut
Mr. Loren Chumley
Mr. Craig Cicciari
Ms. Celia Clark
Mr. Phil Clark
Mrs. Lisa Clark
Mr. and Mrs. David P. Clement
Mr. J. Michael Clutts
Ms. Jane E. Coffey
Dr. and Mrs. Alan G. Cohen
Dr. Susan Mott Coles
Philip and Erica Collins
Mr. David Condra
Ms. Katherine Connolly
Ms. Jeanne Connolly
Mr. and Mrs. Charles W. Cook, Jr.
Ms. Kenya Cooper
Mrs. Sanya Cope
Ms. Mary L. Copp
Mr. and Mrs. William E. Corbitt
Mr. Tucker Cowden
Mr. and Mrs. David Cox
Mr. Michael W. Coyne
Mr. and Mrs. David Criswell
Ms. Lassie McDonald Crowder
Mrs. Harvey Cummings
Mr. and Mrs. James M. 

Cunningham
Mr. William Davenport
Ms. Karen Brown Davis
Mr. and Mrs. W. Kirby Davis, Jr.
Mr. Willie K. Davis
Mr. Ken Degraff

Ms. Rory Dicker and Mr. Paul J. 
DeHart

Mr. Joseph Della Noce
Mr. and Mrs. Edwin F. DeMoss, 

Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Gordon D. Denney
Mr. and Mrs. Brent Dial
Mr. Wellford Dillard
Mrs. Margaret A. Dorse

Dr. and Mrs. Edward F. Downey, 
Jr.

Ms. Evelyn Doxey and Mr. C. 
Daniel Hazlewood

Mr. Adam Dozier
Wonder Drake
Mr. William Dreskin
Ms. Len Durham

D Eakins
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Elbert
Mr. and Mrs. Ron Ellis
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Ennenga
Mrs. Irwin B. Eskind
Dr. and Mrs. Steven J. Eskind
Mr. and Dr. Jonathan B. Flack
Mr. and Mrs. Andy Flatt, Sr.
Mr. and Mrs. James Flautt
Mr. Bob Forrester
Mr. and Mrs. Salem Forsythe
Judy and Tom Foster
Ms. Pattye J. Foster
Mr. and Mrs. Gary Fradkin
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Frampton
Mr. and Mrs. Robert C. Frey
Mrs. Anna M. Frey
Mr. Joe C. Galante
Mr. Jeff Gale
Mr. and Mrs. Michael F. 

Galehouse
Mr. Joshua Gamradt
Mr. R. Philip Gannaway
Mr. Scott Garfinkel
Mr. and Mrs. John P. Garner
Ms. Laura L. Garner

Ms. Nekisha German
Mr. and Mrs. Arash Gholizadeh
Mr. and Mrs. Tony Giarratana
Mr. and Mrs. Steven A. Gibson
Ms. Ann Gildemeister
Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan S. Gill
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Girard
Ms. Lynda Goodgame
Mr. Randy Goodman
Mr. and Mrs. Jesse L. Gough
Ms. Sarah D. Gracey

Dr. Carl A. Green
Mr. Tom Green

Ms. Diane Tito Griffin
Mr. Gary L. Griffith
Mrs. Many-Bears Grinder
Mr. and Mrs. Scott A. Hadfield
Ms. Sarah C. Hagovsky
Ms. Jane Hamm

Mrs. Linda Hanna
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas W. Hansen
Mrs. Janice S. Haraf

Mr. and Ms. Joseph M. Hardy
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Hardy
Mr. and Mrs. George Harper
Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan L. Harrell

Mr. and Mrs. John Harrison
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Harrison
Mr. Jason Harsh

Patricia and Rodes Hart
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy C. Harvey
Mr. Earl C. Hasty
Ms. Quanita Haynes

Mr. Doug Hellerson
Ms. Kathy Helton
Ms. Lanette Henderson
Mr. Robert L. Hendren
Mr. and Mrs. Henry D. Herr
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher G. 

Hiller
Mr. John Hinterkopf
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey A. Hoffman
Ms. Lela Hollabaugh
Ms. Kristen Holladay
Mr. Gregory L. Holland
Ms. Dierdre A A. Honeycutt
Mr. David E. Horlacher
Ms. and Mr. Joan Z. Hornberger
Ms. Roenella G. Hornsby
Ms. Cindy J. Howard
Jordan Howell
Mr. John C. Howell
Kelly Huddleston
Ms. Paula Hughey
Mr. William Ireland
Mr. and Mrs. Donald J. Israel
Mr. and Mrs. Donald T. Jenkins
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Jennings
Mr. and Mrs. Larry D. Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. James M. Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Richard A. Johnson
Mr. David F. Jones
Ms. Eleanor N. Jordan
Rachel T. Kaiser, M.D.
Jennifer and Shawn Kaplan
Mr. Richard Kaul
Mr. Steven Kawalick
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Keffer
Mr. Chris Kelly
Mr. Douglas S. Kernodle
Mr. and Mrs. Ralph A. Knauss
Ms. Elizabeth L. Knox
Mrs. Evelyn L. Koch
Ms. Ellen Kooman
Ms. Linda Koon
Ms. Gail Korich
Mr. and Mrs. Eric Patrick Krodel
Nancy Kruh



Second Harvest is so grateful for last quarter's extensive community support.  

Thanks to all of you for your volunteer hours, financial contributions,  
and donated food, goods, and services!

Thanks to our DONORS!

Ms. Helen Krump
Ms. Eva Lagos

Ms. Helen Lainhart
Mr. and Mrs. Raymond D. Lane
Mr. Christian Langer
Ms. Leah Larocco

Ms. Mary E. Lawrence
Ms. Diane Lee

Mr. Timothy Lee

Mrs. Sonya Leeman

Dr. Julie W. Lemmon and Mr. 
Jeremy Lemmon

Mrs. George K. Leonard III
Mr. Todd Letherer
Mr. Tom Lezotte

Christopher and Dana Lindsell
Mr. Daniel P. Lindstrom
Ms. Nancy M. Lorenzi

Angela R. Magill
Mr. George B. Malon
Ms. Bonnie B. Manson

Ms. Mary L. Markham
Mr. Donald Marler
Ms. Nancy Martin

Ms. Julie G. Martin
Mr. and Mrs. Davis G. Mason
Mr. David W. Mason
Ms. Melinda L. Mathews
Ms. Janice Mayhugh

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth E. 
Maynard

Mr. Brian McAdoo
Ms. Suzanne B. McClelland
Mr. and Mrs. Ed McCoin
Mr. Craig McCollum
Mr. Mark McEntire
Dr. Owen McGuinness
Ms. Susan B. McKenzie

Mr. and Mrs. Lee A. McKnight
Ms. Betty J. McPeak
Mr. and Mrs. Rick Mehrlich
Mr. Warren F. Melamed
Mr. and Mrs. Eugene J. Meyer
Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan Miles
Mr. Theodore Miller
Mr. David M. Miller
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Miller
Mr. and Mrs. Doug Minton
Mr. Kevin N. Monroe

Mrs. Dev Montgomery

Dr. and Mrs. Derek Moore
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas D. Moore

Mr. William G. Moore, Jr.
Anna and David Morad
Ms. Susan D Morris

Mr. Geoffrey Moseley
Mr. Paolo E. Motta
Ms. Mary Mount

Mr. and Mrs. Andrew J. Murray
Mr. Paul Myers
Mr. and Mrs. David Nance
Ms. Deborah Narrigan
Judy and Pete Nebhut
Dr. and Mrs. Michael Neuss
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Ng
Mr. and Mrs. David B. Nock
Mr. Tyler Normand
Mr. James Nowicki
Mr. and Mrs. John W. Nutt
Mrs. Meredith S. Oates
Ms. Carolyn R. Oehler
Mr. Thomas Oliphant
Phil and Mary Beth Pacsi
Mr. Thompson Paine
Ms. Susan J. Palmer
Mr. Terry W. Patterson
Mr. Harry T. Pearce
Mr. and Mrs. Willie Perry
Mr. Elmer L. Pettit
Ms. Annette H. Pilote
Mr. and Mrs. Gary S. Pinsly
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Pinter
Mr. Wilson Polidura
Mr. Jeffrey Pope
Mr. and Mrs. Nick Posecznick
Dr. and Mrs. David L. Potash, 

M.D.

Ms. Marcia K. Powell and Mr. 
Richard K. Lake

Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Predmore
Mr. Michael Provo
Mr. and Mrs. Casey A. Rainey
Ms. Nancy Jackson and Mr. 

Eberhard Ramm
Dick and Peggy Raney
Mr. Martin S. Rash

Mr. and Mrs. Mark R. Rechter
Donna Regii and Stuffy Shmitt
Mrs. Amanda D. Renegar
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Resch
Mr. Dave Revell
Mr. Allen Reynolds
Mr. and Mrs. James C. Rhodes
Mr. Charles Rice

Mr. and Mrs. Charles Rice
Dr. Todd W. Rice
Miss Calita Richards
Mr. and Mrs. Andreas T. Ritchie
Miss Maria C. Rivera-Lupu
Mr. Wesley Roberts
Mrs. Nancy Roberts
Mr. and Mrs. Chuck Robertson
Mrs. Martha B. Robertson
Dan and Rosemary Roden
Ms. Joyce Rogers

Ms. Christine A. Romeo
Mr. and Mrs. William W. Rosen
Nancy Menke and Sadie Rosson 
Youyang Cao and Mr. Matthew 

Rubinstein
Ms. Nicolle Rychlick
Mr. Raymond Salza
Ms. and Mrs. Steven Sampson
Ms. Lauren R. Samuels and Ms. 

Lisa A. Dordal
Mark and Patricia Sanders
Dr. and Mrs. Charles R. Sanders
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory A. 

Sandfort
Mr. and Mrs. Frederic A. Scarola
Mr. Jay Schickling
Mr. and Mrs. Derek Schraw
Mr. and Mrs. George Schultz
Ms. Dara Schuster

Mr. and Mrs. Winn Schwartau
Ms. Andrea Seay
Dr. and Mrs. John S. Sergent
Mrs. Dorothea B. Severino

Ms. Eileen Sharp
Ms. Jolene Sharp
Mr. David Shatswell
Mrs. Joan B. Shayne

Mr. and Mrs. Ralph D. Shivers
Dr. and Mrs. Nicholas Sieveking
Mr. Danny L. Sissom

Mrs. Deborah G. Smith
Dr. and Mrs. James D. Snell, Jr.
Edith E. Snider and Elaine K. 

Lytle
Mr. Mark Sonderman
Mr. and Mrs. Stefan Speligene
Mr. and Mrs. Stuart W. Speyer
Ms. Janice L. Spillman
Mr. and Mrs. William P. Spining
Mr. and Mrs. Harry C. 

Stambaugh

Ms. Karen G. Stell
Mr. and Mrs. J. Gary Stevenson
Mr. and Mrs. Barry S. Stillman
Kathy and Shawn Storie
Dr. and Mrs. Paul Stumb III
Ms. Aileen Katcher Surface
Mr. Clyde Sutton
Mr. Don Swain
Mr. and Mrs. Regg E. Swanson
Dr. and Mrs. Roger T. Swanson
Mr. and Mrs. George H. Sweeney
Ms. Lavonne Tarleton
Mr. Thomas Tarvin

Rob and Jennifer Taylor
Mr. and Mrs. William M. Taylor
Ms. Kendra D. Teasley
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Telgen
Mr. John B. Terzo

Mr. and Mrs. Hal Tevebaugh
Mr. and Mrs. Alan L. Tinker
Mr. David Tischer
Tony and Deborah Todd
Ms. Candy Toler
Mr. and Mrs. Lewis J. Tomiko
Mr. and Mrs. James F. Turner, Jr.
Mr. Cory Turner
Mr. and Mrs. Davis W. Turner
Dr. Jan van Eys

Mr. David J. Van Horne
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Van Zyl
Mr. Dennis Vandercreek
Adriane Vandlen
Mr. and Mrs. Keith C. Vanstone
Mr. Richard J. Vaughn
Ms. Tara Vernon

Mr. Phillip Vest
Ms. Ann Vix
Mr. Scott Vogel
Mrs. Mickenzie Vought
Mr. and Mrs. Alexander Waddell
Mr. and Mrs. Robert H. 

Waldschmidt Esq.
Ms. Anne Bransford Wallace
Reverend Ann Walling
Mr. Brandon Wanamaker
Robert and Staci Warden
Ms. Elizabeth S. Warren
Dr. Ralph E. Wesley, M.D.
Mr. and Mrs. James J. White
Mrs. Dawn Wilkerson
Mr. Stephen Wilkison
Ms. Diana Willis



Second Harvest is so grateful for last quarter's extensive community support.  

Thanks to all of you for your volunteer hours, financial contributions,  
and donated food, goods, and services!

Thanks to our DONORS!

Gifts made between February 1 & April 30, 2021

K. Janelle Wilson
Ms. Deborah Yoder
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey J. Zander
Mr. Carl E. Zehner
Ms. Reanne Zheng

Ms. Nancy C. Zoller

Thank you to these 
organizations that 
donated $500 or more

Adient
AEO, Inc.
The Alley on Main
American Express Company
Ankura
Apple Matching Gifts Program
AT&T Foundation
Autodesk
Baird Foundation, Inc.
BoxLunch/Hot Topic
Carroll Bank and Trust
Caterpillar Foundation
The Cheesecake Factory, Inc.
Christopher J. Essex, Inc.
Chubb Group
The Church of Jesus Christ 

Gipson
Churchill Mortgage Corporation
CIGNA Foundation
Cisco
Citi Trends, Inc.
CMT Productions, Inc.
Community Health Systems 

Foundation
Cowan Cumberland 

Presbyterian Church
CVS Corporation
Dave

Discovery Place, Inc.
Diversified Trust Co., Inc.
The Dugas Family Foundation
The Eden Foundation
Emergency Food and Shelter 

National Board Program
Enterprise Holdings Inc.
Ferrara Candy Company
Fifth Third Bank
First Baptist Church of 

Hendersonville

First Unitarian Universalist 
Church of Nashville

Food Lion Charitable 
Foundation, Inc.

Gartner

The General Mills Foundation
Google Matching Gifts Program
Harpeth Hills Church of Christ
HCA Caring for the Community
HCA Physician Services
HDR Foundation
Highmark Health
Immanuel Baptist Church
Insurance Group of America
Jeffey's Choice Inc.
Jeffries, LLC
Joe C. Davis Foundation
Joy in Childhood Foundation 

Inc.
JR Automation Community Care 

Fund
Kellogg Company
King Family Advised Fund
Kroger Company Foundation 

OH
Legends Corner, Inc.
Lions Club International
Louisiana-Pacific Foundation
Lumina Foods
M3 Technology Group, Inc.
Mark Simmons Interiors, Inc.
The Memorial Foundation
Meritage Cares Foundation
Miller Family Charitable Trust
Murfreesboro Nissan
Murphy-Vosberg Family 

Charitable Giving Fund
myNexus Management, Inc
Nashville Corvette Club
Nashville First Baptist Church
Network Contract Solutions, LLC
Nissan North America

NVIDIA
Old  Hickory Community 

Church
Ole Smoky Distillery, LLC
Ole South Properties
The Pampered Chef
PepsiCo Foundation
Piedmont Natural Gas Company
Pinnacle Financial Partners
Quinn Construction Corporation

RAWSO Constructors
Ray C McKinley Family 

Foundation
Red Seal Development 

Corporation
The Rodney M. Gould 

Foundation
RSM US Foundation
Rutherford County Farm Bureau
Sandra Schatten Foundation
Schneider Electric
Scripps Howard Foundation
SEC, Inc.
Sertoma Club of Nashville
The Stage on Broadway, Inc.
Starbucks Foundation
Subaru
Target

Taylor Farms Tennessee Inc.
TDK Construction
Thomas O'Connor Dynasty Fund
Tosh Farms
TransUnion
Tyson Foods,  Inc.
UniPres USA Inc.
United Healthcare Community 

Plan of TN
United Way of Greater Nashville
United Way of Rutherford and 

Cannon Counties
United Way of Wilson County 

and the Upper Cumberland
VMware Foundation
Waggener Family Charitable 

Fund
Wal-Mart Foundation
Waller Lansden Dortch & Davis
West Tennessee Healthcare 

Foundation
Young's Drywall Supply
Zwanenberg Food Group (USA) 

Inc.
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